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From: John Bozzo <jhozzo@rwpartners.net>
Sent: Tuesday, January 29, 2019 9:50 AM
To: . Paul Michaud; Jeremy Knapp
Cc: John Cantrell; Lindsey Kee; Susan Bitter Smith
Subject: Extension Request - Mountain View Medical Center, SEC of Tatum & Shea

Good morning Paul and Jeremy,

We are unfortunately needing additional time with the Planning Commission work study sessions to work through the
proposed redevelopment, and are hereby requesting an extension of the allotted time under the Council’s Statement of
Direction to obtain Planning Commission’s recommendation. If possible, would like to extend from March 5% to April
16", Please let me know if you need any additional information from applicant in order to consider this request.
Respectfully,

Johan W. Bozzo
Epartners.

Managing Partner

2944 N. 44" Street, Suite 250
Phoenix, Arizona 85018
Direct: (602) 224-4192

Cell: (480) 600-4795
www.rwpartners.net




